
Land of Band and Color Guard 
 

One More Week! 
 

Winter Break is a week away! After a great fall season and holiday music 
events, everyone will be able to enjoy some time off! We have the Jazz 

Breakfast and Winter Rally this week. More information below! 
  

Holiday Concert 

  
Thank you to all who attended the Holiday Band and Orchestra Concert on 

Friday evening. The PAC was packed, and it was a great night of music. 
Thank you to all of our student musicians for wonderful performances, and 
thank you to all who purchased basket raffle tickets. It was a great night! 

  
  

Upcoming Performances 

___________________________________________________________ 
   

Winter Groups' Meetings This Week 
 

Winter Percussion and Winter Guard continue this week. Please refer to your 
calendars that were passed out by your instructors. 

Winter Percussion  – Monday, 3pm-6pm 
Winter Percussion Battery – Wednesday, 3pm-5pm 

A Guard – Tuesday and Thursday, 3pm-6pm 
JV Guard – Wednesday, 3pm-6pm 

World Guard – Tuesday and Thursday, 6pm-9pm 
______________________________________________________ 

 

Jazz Breakfast 

Thursday Morning 
 

The Jazz Bands will be hosting their annual Jazz Breakfast for the El 

Date Ensemble Event Location Perf. Time 

December 19 Jazz Bands 
Jazz Breakfast 
- not open to 

public 
Band Room 6:45a 

January 14 Marching Band Disneyland Disneyland TBD 



Dorado Staff and PYLUSD friends. We will transform the band room into 
a small jazz club, and we’ll host our guests with some great food and 

holiday music! 
  

Call Time for all Jazz students: 6:15am in the Band Room 
Attire: Holiday/Christmas Sweaters 

No 0 period for non-jazz band students. 
 

This performance is not open to the public. 
This is for EDHS/PYLUSD Staff. 

 
Here is the link to the Sign-Up Genius for the Jazz Breakfast.  We can 

still use some breakfast sausage, bacon, and ham.  Thanks! 
Jazz Breakfast Sign-Up 

___________________________________________________________ 
 

Winter Rally 

Friday Morning 
 

Jazz 1 and Drum Line will be performing at the Winter Rally. 
Set-up will take place during 1st period. 

Attire: Holiday/Christmas Sweaters 
__________________________________________________________ 

   
Here’s What’s Up for This Week 

  
Monday 

0 period – All Band in Band Room 
Winter Guard – Raya 

  
After school : Winter Percussion 

  
Tuesday 

0 period – All Band in Band Room 
Winter Guard – Raya 

  
After school: Rehearsal for Color Guard 

  
Wednesday 

0 period – All Band in Band Room 
Winter Guard – Raya 

https://eldoradoband.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a2cf9ba99e9fb137bf4b114ee&id=5c04f8851a&e=7dc0227750


  
After school: Rehearsal for Battery 

  
Thursday 

Band – No 0 period 
Jazz Breakfast 

Winter Guard - Raya 
  

After school: Rehearsal for Color Guard 
  

Friday 
0 period – All Band in Band Room 

Winter Guard - Raya 
  

 

Finance 
 

Drumline: 
To everyone participating in Winter Drumline:  Uniforms have already been 

ordered.  Thus, payment is needed as soon as possible.  If you have not 
already submitted your $250 for the uniform, please submit payment as soon 

as possible.   If you have any questions or concerns, please 
contact drumline@eldoradoband.com. 

If you are participating in the Tournament of Roses Band Fest, please be sure 
to respond to the email sent about driving arrangements.  Thank you. 

 

Finances: 
With all the concerts and fundraising of late, processing deposits and inputting 

data has been very lengthy.  CHARMS may not be as up-to-date as 
possible.  Please be patient.  Data will be updated over the coming weeks, 
and full information will be available during the break.  If you would like to 
make a payment and are not sure what might still be needed to cover your 

account, please email finance@eldoradoband.com.  We are still in need of a lot 
of funding and Winter Guard, Winter Drum Line, and Jazz will all be requiring 
additional donations and contributions in the early months of 2020.  Please be 

sure to continue to make contributions to cover expenses.   
 

Thank you,  
Kristan Beckman 

mailto:drumline@eldoradoband.com
mailto:finance@eldoradoband.com


 

Color Guard 

Color Guard is having a clothing drive on Jan. 18th. We will gladly take any 
soft goods (clothing, bedding, towels, shoes, etc.) off your hands anytime. 
Just see a guard member about pick up or contact Heidi Mayhall, Guard 

Liaison, at eldoguard@gmail.com.  Also, World Guard needs tons of empty 
“clear" water bottles.... any size.... just send to the Guard Room with your 

student. 
Thanks,  

Heidi Mayhall 

 

Fundraising 
 

It is almost Holiday Gift Wrap Booth Time!! 
Every year we staff a complimentary gift wrap booth at the Brea 

Walmart.  This is a great fundraiser for us because our community always 
donates very generously to our hard-working gift wrappers!   Mr. Samson has 
the student volunteers sign up through him.  We as a booster group need to 
provide the adult supervisors.  We need 2 adult volunteers to supervise at all 
times.  One for each door/booth. If we don't have enough adult supervisors to 
cover both booths, one booth will be closed during that shift which means we 

lose the donations that booth could have brought in. 
Check out the dates and times - the wrap booth starts on Thursday, 
December 19th, and goes until Christmas Eve, December 24th.  

 
Sign up now! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050B45ABA72CA4FF2-holiday1 
 

Thanks, 
Lori Arneal 

714-325-9395 mobile/text 

 
Jazz Bands 
 
Jazz Band Fair-Share: 
 

mailto:eldoguard@gmail.com
https://eldoradoband.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=a2cf9ba99e9fb137bf4b114ee&id=1093cba934&e=7dc0227750


Jazz 1 & 2: $400 
 
Jazz 1 & 2 Transportation Fee for Reno: $150 
 
Jazz 1 & 2 Total: $550 
___________________________________ 
 
Jazz 3 Total: $100 
 
If you plan on going to Reno on your own to watch the bands, I suggest 
making hotel reservations ASAP. The students are staying at the Grand 
Sierra Resort. 
 
Other hotel suggestions where parents have stayed in the past: 
 
The El Dorado 
Silver Legacy 
Circus Circus 
 
I’ll give out more details regarding Reno after the holidays (Wristband 
purchase for Reno, Parent Dinner, etc). 
 
Any questions, feel free to text/email me: 
Christine Ostaszewski 
Cell (714) 496-3957 
jazz@eldoradoband.com 
 
Regards, 
Mama O 
  

 

Thank you for your cooperation and support of our award-winning program!  You 
are each a vital part of the great success our kids enjoy as part of the El Dorado 

Golden Hawks Band & Color Guard!    

 

Let's Go Hawks! 

mailto:jazz@eldoradoband.com

